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Making Music Concert Series Committee
Meeting Agenda
Tuesday, February 7, 2023, 5:00 p.m.




IN ATTENDANCE:  The meeting was called to order at 5:05 p.m. with co-chairs Erika Whittaker and Mike Malloy, Kyle Henke, Zoe Perkins, Rachel Brandt and Bob Mosby in attendance.

I. CITIZEN COMMENTS 
N/A

II. APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES
The committee reviewed the minutes from the March 10, 2022 meeting and Mike suggested including some additional language about the Dance of Life dancer. All approved the minutes with the suggested addition. Those minutes have been updated and forwarded to Kyle.  

III. DISCUSSION TOPICS
A. Review of 2022 Season – The  committee reviewed what we spent on bands and printed materials for the 2022 concert season
B. 2023 Budget – We discussed the budget for the 2023 concert season and agreed that we will not need to budget for park banners or magnets for the 2023 season.  As such, we agreed that we could pay a bit more for bands this year ($1,200-$1,400) to try to get some bigger names.  
C. Concert Dates and Bands – We reviewed our available dates provided by Kyle and made a suggested lineup. Erika said that RiverBend, Ticket to the Beatles, Rosewood and the Southside Creole Playboys have already been confirmed. We brainstormed bands for the remaining three dates, and landed on Diesel Island, Hudson and the Hoo Doo Cats, The Grooveliners, Denise Thimes and Boogie Chyld. Bob requested that we not contact Boogie Chyld until he has a chance to try to book them for the Greentree Festival.
D. Hospitality Station – Bob made the suggestion that we provide a cooler of beer and bottled water – a “hospitality station” – to each band as standard practice.  Everyone agreed this is a good idea and that we would proceed with this in 2023.
E. Lighting at the Amphitheater – We had a discussion about the much-needed improvements to lighting in the amphitheater.  Kyle said that he is getting a quote on LED lights for the stage area and will look into adding two additional lights to the spotlight poles at the back of the venue that would point back into the crowd seated in the grass.  This would help during intermission and at the end of concerts when people are leaving.  We also requested that some kind of lighting be installed in all the walking areas around the venue to prevent trips and falls.
F. 2023 Marketing Materials – Erika said that April has requested not to create our marketing materials this year, so Erika is going to take over that.  April will send Erika her InDesign files from 2022.

IV. ADJOURNMENT	
The meeting was adjourned at 6:18 p.m.
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